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Reaction to the changing calendar of the 
Bathing Water Directive 
 
In her introductory speech for the launch of the stakeholder validation conference for 
the revision of the Bathing Water Directive, Sylvia Bartolini, Head of the Marine Water 
and Clean Water Services Unit for DG ENV, announced the Commission's willingness 
to revise the timetable and postpone the publication of their revision proposal. 
 
It should be noted that Surfrider Foundation Europe has participated in all 
consultation meetings and has high expectations for the revision of this directive. In 
June 2020, the ocean protection NGO handed over its manifesto for healthy waters to 
Silvia Bartolini (see here). 
 
“We are extremely preoccupied with the further delay announced yesterday 
regarding the revision of the Bathing Water Directive. Despite great improvements in 
the quality of European bathing waters, key pressing challenges still need to be 
tackled. It is worrisome to see that these urgent changes are not to be expected in the 
near future. This text is at the core of the protection of our bathing and recreational 
areas and our own health.” Says Lucille Labayle, Water Quality lobby Officer for 
Surfrider Foundation Europe. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any comment. 
 
Regards, 
 
Surfrider Foundation Europe is a European not-for-profit organisation dedicated to the protection and 
enhancement of Europe’s lakes, rivers, ocean, waves and coastlines. It was ceated in Europe (Biarritz) by a 
group of surfers who wanted to preserve their playground. Grass-roots activism to protect our ocean and 
coasts is at the core of the organisation which currently has over 13,000 members and is active across 12 
countries through its volunteer-run branches. For 30 years, Surfrider Foundation Europe has been taking 
action as a recognized authority in 3 areas of expertise: marine litter, water quality and health, 
coastmanagement and climate change. Visit our website: www.surfrider.eu/en  
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Surfrider Foundation Europe's "Healthy Water" campaign is supported by the 
LIFE programme established by the European Commission. The European 
Commission's support for the production of this publication does not 
constitute an endorsement of the content, which reflects the views only of the 
authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which 
may be made of the information contained therein. 

 
 


